
Bottle collector to give talk
in S. Tahoe
Mark S. Morris, collector and historian, has a vast bottle
collection and will speak about collecting.

Hewill have copies of his book, “Mark’s Bottles: 50 Years of
Collecting” on April 12 at Lake Tahoe Museum in South Lake
Tahoe.

Reservations are required as space is limited — 530.541.5458.
Leave your name and phone number. The 2-4pm event is free for
members, $3 for non-members.

If you have a bottle and would like to know its past, bring
it. One per guest.
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